Ministry Opportunities

Church Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 9 am-1 pm.

Email: cascoumcoffice@gmail.com Phone: 269-227-3328

Pastor Don's Cell: 269-503-0354

Weekly Bulletin Items due on Mondays by 9 a.m.

Please silence all cell phones before entering the church sanctuary. Thank you!



"Hungry For Christ" Mobile Food Pantry - March 12th

The next opportunity to offer the "Hungry For Christ" Mobile Food Pantry at our Church is Monday, March 12th, at 3:00 p.m. at Casco United Methodist Church. If you would like to volunteer or you know someone who needs food, please contact the church office at 269-227-3328.

Scheduled Clean-Up Crew: Kibbie Christian Reformed Church

Freely we receive....to be given out freely. Like God's Grace, this sharing of God's love is truly a "God Thing" and a "Blessing" to many!

<u>Church Council/Finance Team Meeting – Wednesday – March 14th at 7:00 p.m.</u>



You're Invited
90th Birthday Open House for Eldon Ridley
Come Celebrate with us
Saturday, March 31 - 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Casco United Methodist Church

(Continued)



"Community Lenten Brunch & Program" Wednesday, March 21, 9:30 a.m. Casco United Methodist Church hosted by Casco's United Methodist Women

The program begins at 9:30 a.m. with a breakfast brunch followed by a presentation on "Church Safety". Our speaker is Sgt. Cory Hunt with the Allegan County Sheriff's Department. The program will provide an overview of church safety and security concerns and some solutions for churches. It is approx. 30 minutes with an opportunity for questions/answers. Please note: this is not a training seminar.

At the beginning and at the end of the program we will sing some hymns about Jesus accompanied by our Organist/Pianist Jerry Post.

Please RSVP the number attending and the church affiliation to the Casco UMC church office by Monday, March 19. You may respond by calling 269-227-3328 or send an email to cascoumcoffice@gmail.com.

Hope you can join us on March 21^{st} as we share information, fellowship and food during this Season of Lent.

Ladies: There are sign-up sheets on the table in dining room. Please sign up to help with food for the Lenten breakfast on the 21st. We need lots of breakfast casseroles and bread products. Muffins would be good or sweet breads of your choice.

Marks of Our Sunday Discipleship – 3/4/18

Regular: \$2,196.50 Loose Plate: \$119.00

Total Offerings: \$2,315.50

Average weekly expenses for February: \$2,795.28

Worship Attendance – Sunday 3/4/18: 72 (Adults) 6 (Children)

Donations on 3/4/18 towards Designated Funds

4th Sunday Hunger:\$137.00Easter Lillies:\$68.00Coffee Fellowship:\$16.50Ministry Shares:\$50.00Memorial- D. Spencer:\$20.00Cub Scouts:\$347.00